

WELCOME TO THE STANWICH GOLF CLUB AKA 'THE WITCH'

The Stanwich golf course was originally designed by William and David Gordon and opened for play in 1964. The Tom Fazio group has redesigned the course in three phases over the past 15 years. The Club has hosted the USGA Mid-Am Championship, Palmer Cup, Wyndham Cup and numerous other Professional and Amateur Championships over the years.

In order to commemorate the round, or three, that you have played at the #1 golf course in Connecticut, do not forget to

pick up some swag featuring our club logo, ™, so all your friends will know you enjoyed the best course around.

If whimsy is more your speed, we also offer a myriad of

signature

™ branded merchandise. Browse the pro
shop or speak to a sales associate to pick out a souvenir from
our wide variety of golf accessories, clothing, and drinkware.

